Class 3 Summer Project
When we come back to school at the end of August, Class 3 will be doing a topic called, ‘Big Battles.’ We will start with the great battle of 1066 called The Battle of Hastings and end in 1485 with The Battle of Bosworth.
Over the holidays, I would like you to find out as much about, The Battle of Hastings as you can…
1. Who was involved?
2. Where did it happen?
3. Why did it happen?
4. What did people dress like at that time?
5. What were their houses like?
6. Who was King of England before the battle?
And anything else you think will help kick start our topic on ‘The Battle of Hastings.’
You can present your findings as a poster, booklet, or as a 3D model (like our Anglo-Saxon village which we talked about) but I do not want any PowerPoint presentations as your work will be put on display.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As we will be moving onto the Battle of Bosworth, I have added the website for information about the King Richard III Centre, in Leicester, which would be a fabulous day out to find out more information about the discovery in a carpark in Leicester and also The Battle of Bosworth.
https://kriii.com/
I hope you have a fabulous summer and I look forward to welcoming you back at the end of August.

Mrs Minnaar
